
Maplewood High School 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

FRIDAY, APRIL 5, 2024 
 

 

Food/Hygiene Pantry: The Food and Hygiene Pantry is open to ALL STUDENTS in grades 7 to 

12. It is located in Mrs. Starcher’s room across from the gym. It is open daily from 12:00-2:30pm. 

 

FCA: Attention students grades 9-12. There will be an FCA (Fellowship of Christian Athletes)/ 

Young Life get together every Friday right after school in the art room. It will only last 15-30 

minutes and anyone is welcome, whether you are an athlete or not. Hope to see you there! 

 

Benefit Fundraiser: We will be hosting a Benefit Fundraiser here at the high school on Saturday, 

April 13th from 4-7pm. All proceeds will go toward students’ outstanding lunch accounts. We will 

also be holding a basket raffle at this time. Any question please see Mrs. Starcher. 

 

NHS: Attn. NHS Students! Your 10 hours community service are due to Mrs. Stechschulte by 

Friday, April 26th.  

 

  


